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Dear Parents/Carers
Next week is Book Week Scotland. We will celebrate this by reading, exploring & making our stories come to life through art, drama, writing and music.  
Primary 1 – 3 will be presented with a book bag at the end of the week with lots of activities to do.
Every day parents and teachers will read a story to each class online through teams in different languages. Please phone the office if you would like to take part.
Friday 20 November 2020
Comfy Clothes Day – children can wear a ‘onesie’ or their comfy clothes to school and bring their favourite book with them. 

COMPETITIONS – CLOSING DATE FRIDAY 20 NOVEMBER at 9:00am!
· Read in a funny place – a picture of your child reading in a funny or unusual place? Please post on our St Albert’s twitter/ Facebook page or send through teams.

· Make a film clip of your favourite story/ book or make an animation of your favourite part of a story or book. Post on teams.

· Find an inspirational quote from a book – why does this inspire you?

Parent resources can be found online.
https://www.scottishbooktrust.com/book-week-scotland

Thank you for your continued support.
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